
 

 

 

 

 

CORRIGENDUM 
 

The Punjab Energy Efficiency & Conservation Agency (PEECA) advertised a Tender Notice on PPRA website 

and on PEECA Website, dated 07th February, 2020 seeking Proposals from service providers for following; 

PROCUREMENT OF ENERGY AUDIT EQUIPMENT 

The Detailed document is available on the website of PEECA & PPRA and may be collected from the office of 

PEECA in the office hours from 0900 hours to 1700 hours at a cost of Rs. 1000 (Bank Draft in the name of 

MD PEECA). The following revisions are made that are detailed below;  

1. The technical specifications for the required Energy Audit Equipment’s mentioned in the Request for 

Proposal (RFP) document has been revised and uploaded on PPRA & PEECA websites. 

2. The last date for collection and submission of documents in our advertisement was 24th February 2020 

(11:00 A.M) which is hereby extended and now the last date for collection of RFP s is 27th February 2020 

(11:00 AM)  

3. The last date for submission of proposals is 27th February 2020 (11:00 Am) and the bids will be opened 

on the same date at 11:30 Am. The other terms & conditions will remain the same.  
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